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Internal Affairs Matters for Law Enforcement Officers

New Jersey Lawyers Representing Law Enforcement Officers

Throughout the State

Our attorneys are also affiliated with the New Jersey State Policemen’s Benevolent Association

(NJSPBA) and their Legal Protection Plan (LPP). We have provided representation to law enforcement

officers facing both internal affairs/administrative investigations in their respective agencies and

criminal investigations, and the defense of criminal charges. We frequently accompany law

enforcement clients on interviews throughout the state with county and state officials and defend

clients at administrative hearings. We have also represented officers facing criminal charges of Official

Misconduct and related crimes.


